

Public Comment received Sti2/2024

Myrna Tow <myrna.tow@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Support for CCUP20-0004/ Green Gables Growers & CCUP20-0003/ Kilzer

Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us>

Wed, May 12, 2021 at 9:28 AM

To: AG-eldcag-m <eldcag@edcgov.us>

Cc: Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>, Christopher Perry <christopher.perry@edcgov.us>, Jessica Dillon <jessica.dillon@edcgov.us>, Planning Department cplanning@edcgov.us>

Please see public comment received for Ag Commission's 05/12/21 meeting.

Thank you,

Julie Saylor

Clerk of the Planning Commission

County of El Dorado
Planning and Building Department
2850 Fairlane Court
Placerville, CA 95667
(530) 621-5351
julie.saylor@edcgov.us

----- Forwarded message -----

Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 9:20 AM

Subject: Fwd: Support for CCUP20-0004/ Green Gables Growers & CCUP20-0003/ Kilzer

To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us>

Public Comment

----- Forwarded message -----

From: El Dorado Growers Alliance <eldoradogrowersalliance@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 9:15 AM

Subject: Fwd: Support for CCUP20-0004/ Green Gables Growers & CCUP20-0003/ Kilzer

To: Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>, <planning@edcgov.us>

Cc: graham kilzer <grahamk4646@gmail.com>, Genine Coleman <thebrainbloom@gmail.com>

Aaron:

See the following support for CCUP20-0004/ Green Gables Growers & CCUP20-0003/ Kilzer,

El Dorado County Growers Alliance eldoradogrowersalliance.org 530-503-9078 Office 530-748-9822 cell

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Genine Coleman <genine.coleman@mendomap.org>

Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 12:56 AM

Subject: Support for CCUP20-0004/ Green Gables Growers & CCUP20-0003/ Kilzer

To: <charlene.carveth@edcgov.us>, <eldoradogrowersalliance@gmail.com>

Honorable Board of Supervisors,

My name is Genine Coleman, I am the Executive Director of Origins Council, a statewide cannabis advocacy nonprofit https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=a47f2a0eea&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1699570710355012667&simpl=msg-f%3A16995707103... organization devoted to sustainable economic development for historic rural cannabis producing regions within California. www.originscouncil.org

Our organization formed in 2019 in response to the urgent need for a statewide advocacy voice to represent the legacy cannabis producing regions of California and the small independent cannabis businesses that populate these regions.

Our organization represents 500 members in 5 rural Counties, the vast majority of which are licensed small scale legacy homestead farmers.

We are writing to express our support for these two cannabis projects before you today, and respectful request your support to move these projects forward.

Our organization advocates for pathways to licensure and regulation for small business and legacy producers. We believe this is the key to both combatting illicit cultivation in rural California as well as building for viable California engagement in an intestate, National and international regulated cannabis market.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the El Eldorado County Growers Alliance for their vigilant efforts to bring greater awareness to the broader industry regarding the state of cannabis licensing in El Dorado Counfy.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Genine Coleman

Sent from my iPhone